Sept. 12, 2016

City of Portland

Dept. of Permitting & Inspections
389 Congress St.

Portland, Me. 04101

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing reference to building permit #2014-02566 dated 12/17/2014. This permitied work
was not completed due to unforeseen circumstances and | would like to complete this project
now. | am submitting all of the documents and a new application as directed by your office.
There are no changes to the project that was permitted previously.

| am hoping that this permit can be reinstated for no, or minimal, fee given that there are no
changes and the project is approximately 1/2 complete. The reason for the suspension of work
is that shortly after | received the foundation inspection | sustained a shoulder injury that caused
me to miss several months of work. Due to this | was unable to secure the the financing needed
to complete the project. | have now recovered, have my funding in place, and would like to get
this house done.

Any help and consideration you can offer will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Steve Bourey



